
From:  
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:30 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: another voice for firm urban boundaries 
 

Good morning, 

I'm writing in to voice concern about any pushback Hamilton council and staff are receiving 

to expand city boundaries. 

In November, the decision was made that in order to protect the land and future 

generations, the city would NOT be expanding urban boundaries.  I implore council and staff 

to stay firm and get this final approval to stop sprawl for good. 

 

Thank you 

Laura Katz 
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